
                                  

                                         
 

Haxby Road News 

Friday 9th September 2022  

  

    
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A message from Mrs Robinson 
Dear Parent/Carer 
A huge and massive welcome back to the new school year 2022-
2023.  It has been so lovely to welcome you and the children back to 
a new autumn term. I truly hope that you have all had a 
wonderful summer break and that everyone had some chilled time 
from their busy daily routines. I trust that the children are rested 
and ready to immerse themselves into their new Year Groups, they 
certainly looked like it! 
I would also like to express a heartfelt welcome to all our new 
families and children. We hope that they all settle quickly into 
school life and enjoy your time at Haxby Road Academy. The 
school provides a range of unique opportunities through our 
Haxby Road 100, and the children thrive from these experience 
both academically and socially. 
Thank you for the time and effort you have put into ensuring your 
child has the correct school uniform. The children look incredibly 
smart and it really helps them to feel they belong and to be 
prepared for their learning and feel they belong to our Haxby 
Road community. 
The school was inspected by Ofsted during the last week of the 
summer term. All inspection reports go through a series of rigorous 
checks prior to publication. Ofsted do not publish reports during 
holiday periods and so we have to wait until later in the autumn 
term to share results with you. Everyone will receive the 
inspection report as soon as it is published to the school. 

Have a lovely weekend 
Mrs Robinson 

 
  

 
 

Take care 
Mrs Robinson 

 

Our School Target is 97% This 

week our attendance was: 95.32% 

Nursery: 98.86% 

RCW: 99.29% 

RNS: 91.30% 

Year 1: 98.92% 

Year 2: 94.42% 

Year 3: 91.63% 

Year 4: 94.29% 

Year 5: 97.18% 

Year 6: 96.95% 

The winning class is… Reception 

RCW 

Our School Vision 

“Learn, Grow and 

Aspire Together.” 

Increase in the cost of living 

As we start the new school year, we are very much aware of the pressures that 

all our families will be under with the cost of living crisis and the pressure on 

household income. As a school we will be feeling these pressures too. 

If you need support during these challenging times, please arrange an 

appointment with the office to speak to Mr Smart. It is important we are 

aware of any issues that may be impacting our families and the stresses that 

may be created, and we will do our utmost to support where we can. 

Remember we are always here to help 

 

Praise Assembly: Stars of the Week 

Every Friday 1.30-1.50 
 

We can now welcome our families back to our Praise Assembly. If your child has 

been chosen as the Star of the Week by their class teacher, you will receive a 

message on ParentHub inviting you to watch your child receive the certificate in the 

Friday Assembly. 

Parent/Carer and Visitors 

Waiting Area 

This year we have moved the 

parent/carer waiting area to 

behind the sliding doors, at the 

front of school.This is to allow for 

privacy in the office and to keep 

the children feeling safe and secure 

in school. Parents/carers and 

visitors will be asked to attend the 

reception desk one at a time. 

Communication with 

parents/carers is very important to 

us and to working in partnership to 

support individual children in all 

aspects of their school life. It is 

easier at the end of the day when 

parents/carers pick up their 

children from the classrooms, to 

have conversations with the class 

teacher, as they have more time to 

listen and support you. 
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Haxby Road are deeply saddened by the news of the death of 
Queen Elizabeth II. Her lifetime of service was an inspiration to 
us all. We offer our sincere condolences to the Royal Family and 

our thoughts are with them at this moment in time. 

 

We know today and the 

coming weeks may be difficult 

for our children and families. 

As a school, we will continue 

to show our virtue of kindness 

to each other and support 

each other step by step. If any 

families feel their children 

need support, as we 

understand this can trigger 

personal experiences of 

bereavement and grief, please 

do speak to Mr Smart. We can 

provide wellbeing support 

through our HUB. 

Helping Us Belong 

 

 

 


